
HOW DO YOU WRITE A MILLION IN ROMAN NUMERALS

After (M), you put bars over the numbers. So is V with a bar over it. is X with a bar over it. is L with a bar over it. 

A Roman counting board looked something like this: Counters, such as pebbles, were placed in each column.
There were many variations on the Roman counting board, such as extra columns for larger numbers. Writing
1 Million in Roman Numerals The basic single letter symbols represent numbers up to 1, but don't go beyond
that. So how do you write 1 million in Roman numerals? The next step is to multiply by 2. A pebble in the
bottom half of the board meant one, ten, one hundred, or one thousand, depending on its placement. As soon
as we push the counters together, and simplify one last time, we are done. The first step is to make a copy of
the bigger number, , on the other side of the board. From the Dr. People in the Middle Ages turned the
columns the other way and drew lines down the middle, so that the board could hold several numbers at once.
When the pulldown menu appears, click on "Symbol. We can do this by sliding the counters up one full line.
If a symbol is followed by another one that has an equal or lesser value, then the values of the two symbols are
added. Here's an example of multiplication. However, they can be frustrating, and for a good reason. To find
the overstrike character in Corel WordPerfect, press the "Ctrl" and "W" keys to bring up the tables of special
characters, then go to the "Multinational" table and type "1,21" without the quotation marks to bring up the
overstrike symbol. However, some multiplication and most division problems are still very complicated. This
can be checked using a calculator, or by hand. We can do this by doubling the counters for on the left-hand
side of the board. There are similar methods for subtracting, multiplying, and even dividing Roman numerals.
People who needed to do many multiplications or divisions probably looked the answers up in a table, or hired
someone who could. We simplify our result, and remove the three X counters from the 32 section, to show
that we have multiplied by  To do that, you just need to remember another handy rule. These are easy to
memorize and are something that most people know by heart. The columns were often grooved, so that the
pebbles wouldn't roll away. If a symbol is immediately followed by another one that has a greater value, then
the value of the first symbol is subtracted from the second. Now we have to multiply by 3: just triple the
number of counters in the copy. Besides knowing the symbols for the basic numbers listed above, you need to
remember the following two rules. This board was designed for flat counters. We simplify again, and remove
the 2 I counters, because we have finished multiplying by 2. The little x on the M line is like the modern
comma in 1, it helps you remember the meaning of each numeral's position. Notice that the I in XIV is being
subtracted, so this problem is going to be a little more complicated. Specifically, drawing a horizontal bar over
the symbol multiplies it by 1, When they wanted to do complicated arithmetic problems, the Romans used a
special counting board or an abacus. Even the Romans didn't use them. Math archives:. We can check this
answer using Arabic numerals. This board has space for three numbers, so we can keep track of partial results.
By practicing on a counting-board or abacus, you can become quite fast. We have to break the multiplication
into steps. Copy and paste the symbol into the Overstrike box. Simplifying gives us XXXI, or  Note that the
Romans didn't worry about the subtraction principle unless they were actually writing their numbers down and
not always then.


